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Planning Applications – April 2011 
 
Planning Applications will not be considered before 2.00 pm 
 
 
Members of the public who wish to speak about a particular planning item are 
recommended to arrive at 1.45 p.m. 
 
The inclusion of two stars (**) as part of the Development Manager’s recommendation 
indicates that the application will need to be referred to the Regulation Committee if the 
Area Committee is unwilling to accept that recommendation. 
 
The Lead Planning Officer, at the Committee, in consultation with the Chairman 
and Solicitor, will also be able to recommend that an application should be 
referred to Regulation Committee even if it has not been two starred on the 
Agenda. 
 
 

Item Page Ward Application Proposal Address Applicant 

1 16 ISLEMOOR 10/04094/ 
FUL 

The erection of 6 no. 
dwellinghouses. 

John Alford 
Hambridge Ltd, 
Westmoor Lane, 
Hambridge. 

Mr J Alford 
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